	"John Fricke" <johnf@capair.com> 

04/29/05 05:14 PM


Please respond to

<johnf@capair.com>

	
	


To

<records@wutc.wa.gov>

cc

<annualreports@wutc.wa.gov>, <jimf@capair.com>, <shirleyf@capair.com>

Subject

FW: Capital Aeroporter 2004 Annual Report

	


	


REASON for extension:  Incomplete records to finalize “Financial Statement” by May 1, 2005.

John Fricke

VP Operations/Treasurer

Capital Aeroporter

johnf@capair.com

360-754-7113 x104

From: John Fricke [mailto:johnf@capair.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2005 4:58 PM
To: 'records@wutc.wa.gov'
Cc: 'jimf@capair.com'
Subject: Capital Aeroporter 2004 Annual Report

April 29, 2005

Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc.

d/b/a Capital Aeroporter

PO Box 2163

Olympia, WA 98507-2163

Carole Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Washburn:

We request a one month extension for remitting our “2004 Annual Report” to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.

We will remit the “Washington Motor Vehicle Fund” fees on the required date, May 1, 2005.

Thank you,

James N. Fricke

President

Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc.

d/b/a Capital Aeroporter

